Central Hardin High School



3040 Leitchfield Road Cecilia, KY 42724 270-737-6800 Fax 270-765-3889



Ron Ortiz, Principal

ASSISTANT PRINCIPALS
Chris Bauer
Keith Graham
Tim Isaacs
Chastity Yates

COUNSELORS
Lisa Brown
Kenny Lane
Myra Lewis
Jo Lynn Shipp

October 15, 2009

Dear Bruin Supporter:

Greetings! It is once again time to begin preparations for Project Graduation. In the past, Project Graduation has been well received by parents and students, as well as members of the community. This is due largely to the generosity and support given by you and the local community as a whole.

Project Graduation is a chemical free, lock- in party held on the night of graduation. This program is designed to give our graduating seniors a safe and fun alternative for celebrating on graduation night. Plans are made for numerous activities that will make this a night to remember for our seniors. This is where we need your help! The success of the program depends on the support of local businesses and community members.

If you are interested in helping by donating time, there will be an organizational meeting to begin planning for the event on Monday, February 1st at 6:00 in the Library of Central Hardin. If you are interested in helping by donating money or merchandise this will not only be greatly appreciated but will play a large part in making the night special to the Class of 2010. Please send check/ money donations (made out to Central Hardin High School) directly to:

Sarah Bauer Financial Chair for Project Graduation 2010 Central Hardin High School 3040 Leitchfield Road Cecilia, KY 42724

For merchandise donations contact Sarah at 270-737-6800 (CHHS) and arrangements will be made to pick up your merchandise donation. All contributions are greatly appreciated!

Thank you for your help in the past. Our continued success depends on your support. If you have any questions or concerns about Project Grad, please feel free to contact us at any time.

Sincerely,

Barah Bauer and J.C. Wright

Project Graduation Coordinators & Class of 2010

sarah.bauer@hardin.kyschools.us j.c.wright@hardin.kyschools.us

Bruin Excellence
Equal Educational and Employment Institution



John Hardin High School

Alvin L. Garrison, Principal

384 W. A. Jenkins Road Elizabethtown, KY 42701 Phone: 270 769-8906 FAX: 270 769-8996 Greg Cecil Assistant Principal

Lynne Gibson Assistant Principal

Stace McElfresh Assistant Principal

> Tanya Corder Counselor

Tara Graziano Counselor

Chad Lewis Counselor

Dear John Hardin Bulldog Supporter:

It is time to begin preparations for our Project Graduation. Project Graduation is always well received by parents, graduates, and members of the community. This is due largely to the generosity and support given by you and the community.

Project Graduation is a chemical free, lock-in party held on the night of graduation. This program is designed to give our graduating seniors a safe and fun alternative for celebrating on graduation night. Plans are currently being made for numerous activities that will make this a night to remember for our seniors. This is where your help is needed. The success of the program depends on the support of our local businesses and community members.

We are in need of donations in order to fund the activities, pay for decorations, and to purchase food and prizes to be given away to our seniors throughout the night. Please send checks (made payable to John Hardin Project Graduation) or money donations directly to John Hardin High School, 384 W.A. Jenkins Road, Elizabethtown, KY 42701, Attn. Christie Vuleta. All contributions are tax deductible and greatly appreciated!

Thank you for your help. Our students will benefit greatly from your generosity.

Sincerely,

Alvin Garrison

THIS IS A DECISION PAPER.

TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

and Superintendent Nannette Johnston

FROM:

Mary Parker - Teacher/Project Graduation Coordinator

Maria Batistoni - Retired NHHS Teacher

Bill Dennison, Principal

SUBJECT:

Project Graduation 2010

REQUEST:

Members of the North Hardin Project Graduation Committee request the annual \$500 check donation from the Hardin County Board of Education to be used for Project Graduation. We will have expenses and bills for such items as t-shirts, pizzas, prizes,

other food items.

DISCUSSION: The Board has always funded \$500 towards this project. Letters canvassing area businesses and community members have gone out as we begin preparations for another year. Students will be notified about Project Grad during lunch periods. Also, announcements over the daily video will let seniors know about

Project Graduation as the date gets nearer.

RECOMMENDATION: Approve a check for \$500 for Project Graduation at North Hardin High School.

RECOMMENDED MOTION: I move to approve \$500 for Project Graduation 2010 at North Hardin High School.